
 
 
 
 
18.1.2018 

Forest Enterprise Scotland 
Silvan House 
231 Corstorphine Road 
Edinburgh 
EH12 7AT 

FAQ 

Ms Rebecca Carr 

We are writing in support of the CATS application to purchase woodland near the Carron 
Dam for the local community. 

The reasons for purchase have been well expressed in the application, space for a community 
hub, educational resource etc and we would add, the woodland would represent something of 
a legacy for future generations to develop. 

For the above reasons we hope that you consider the application favourably. 

Yours Sincerely 


